


 

Please note that any information provided in response to your request may be published on the Council website,  
with your personal details removed. 

 

2. A breakdown of these costs into senior management, councillors/elected 
members, and all other staff if available. 

While we do not hold this information broken down in the manner you are 
seeking, we believe that Note 23. ‘Related party disclosures. Related party 
transactions – key management personnel’ and Note 24. ‘Remuneration and 
staffing levels Councillors and elected members’ remuneration’, in the 2023/24 
Annual Report, will provide much of the information you require. 

As the specific information you are seeking in this question is not available in 
format you are seeking, we must advise that this part of your request is declined 
under s17(f) in that the information requested cannot be made available without 
substantial collation or research. However, we do hope that you will find the 
information within the Annual Plan will meet your needs. 

You have the right to request the Ombudsman to review this decision. Complaints can 
be sent by email to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz,  or by post to The Ombudsman, 
PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Ngā mihi,  
 
 
 
 
Mark de Haast 
Group Manager Corporate Services 
Te Kaihautū Ratonga Tōpū 




